
 
 

The USDA Farm Service Agency (FSA) Henry County Office in 
New Castle, IN is seeking to fill a full-time Farm Loan Program 
Technician position.  The announcement is open from March 1st 
– March 15th.  
 
Duties consist of general office activities supporting FSA farm 
loan programs administered at the field level. Successful 
applicants must be reliable, have a professional attitude and 
enjoy working with the public. 
 
To apply, please visit https://www.usajobs.gov/job/709803400. 
 
Anyone interested in applying for the vacancy shall follow the directions listed within the announcements 
under “HOW TO APPLY”. As a reminder when applying for Federal vacancies, all applicants must apply 
via USAJOBS and provide all the required documents and materials listed within the announcement. 
 
Be sure to review the “How you will be Evaluated” and “Qualifications Required” to be sure your resume 
includes these items.  Your answers to the Occupational Questionnaire must also be reflected in your 
resume.  Failure to include these items in your resume may result in loss of consideration. 
 
The county office is located at 146 E CR 200 N, Suite A, New Castle, Indiana 47362.   
 

USDA is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
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